
Notice of Public Hearing 
Pike County Zoning Board 

 

The Pike County Zoning Board will conduct a public hearing Thursday June 27th, 2024 at 7:00 pm in 
the Hull Lions Club Building, located at 120 Sweet Street in Hull, Il. 62343.  The meeting agenda is as 
follows: 

Review and Recommendation of Petition to Rezone or map amendment petition as per Article IX of 
the Pike County Zoning Ordinance, as it relates to a property located in the Northeast Quarter and 
the Southeast Quarter of Section 6, Township 4 South, Range 7 West (Kinderhook Township) of the 
Fourth Principal Meridian, Pike County, Illinois, on parcel numbers #47-007-07D and #47-008-09B. The 
aforementioned property is requesting to be changed from an “F-1” Flood Plain District to an “A” 
Agricultural District for the proposed use of and community solar generating facility.  

Any persons having interest may appear to present information or comments.  


